
File No. 14-0649

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a proposed contract with ASSI Security,
Inc. for security upgrades and new equipment installation at Los Angeles Police Department
(LAPD) facilities.
 
Recommendation for Council action:
 
AUTHORIZE the Chief, LAPD, or designee, to execute the Professional Services Agreement
(attached to the Council file) on behalf of the City with ASSI Security, Inc. for the design and
implementation of security management systems at LAPD facilities for a term of three years,
with two additional one-year extension options, with compensation not to exceed $1,000,000 for
the life of the contract, subject to available funding and to City Attorney review and approval as
to form and legality.
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:   The City Administrative Officer (CAO) reports that approval of the
proposed contract between the City and ASSI Security, Inc. for the design and implementation
of security management systems for LAPD facilities will result in expenditures not to exceed
$1,000,000 for the life of the contract.   Funding of $450,000 for the first year of the contract is
provided in the LAPD 2013-14 Budget for this purpose.   No additional General Fund
appropriation is required at this time.   The proposed contract complies with the City's Financial
Policies in that budgeted funds are used for budgeted purposes.
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
 
SUMMARY
 
In a report to the Mayor dated May 15, 2014 (attached to the Council file), the CAO states that
LAPD requests authority to execute a contract with ASSI Security, Inc. Under the proposed
contract, ASSI will design and implement security management systems and procure and install
related equipment for LAPD facilities. The proposed contract also provides for the purchase of
parts for the repair and upgrade of existing systems. On January 22, 2014, the Board of Police
Commissioners approved LAPD's request.  The CAO concurs with this action.
 
At its meeting held May 23, 2014, the Public Safety Committee recommended that Council
authorize LAPD to execute the proposed contract with ASSI, as recommended by the Board of
Police Commissioners and the CAO.

Respectfully Submitted,

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE
 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE
ENGLANDER: ABSENT
BUSCAINO:  YES

http://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=14-0649


BONIN:  ABSENT
O'FARRELL:  YES
MARTINEZ:  YES
   
JAW   
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